
December 22, 2017  

 

DINOLFO ANNOUNCES SPECIAL ZOO ADMISSION 
OFFER FOR CHRISTMAS WEEKEND 

 December 23 and 24, receive free Zoo admission for one youth for every paid adult  
 

County Executive Cheryl Dinolfo and Seneca Park Zoo officials are pleased to 
announce a special admission offer for the upcoming holiday weekend. On 
Saturday, December 23 and Sunday, December 24, enjoy free Zoo admission 
for one youth (ages 3-11) for every adult ticket purchased. 
 
“As we complete preparations for the holiday season, our focus will soon shift to 
enjoying quality time with family and friends. What better place to spend time 
together than our Seneca Park Zoo!” said Dinolfo. “Kick off your holiday on a 
high note with a visit to the Zoo this weekend.” 
 
Seneca Park Zoo is closed on Christmas Day. 
 
From November 1 to March 31, Seneca Park Zoo is open 10 a.m. to 3 p.m., 

while grounds remain open until 4 p.m.  
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Media Inquiries, contact:  
Monroe County Department of Communications at (585) 753-1080  
Seneca Park Zoo Communications at (617) 283-5499 

 


